
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We’ve had a lovely time at Preschool this week learning about 
People and Communities. The children have loved drawing pic-
tures of their families. Hopefully they have taken some of these 
drawings home to share with you.  

 

We had a visit from Jonty, Youth Worker at Cairns Road Baptist 
Church for one of our thinking times this week. He read the 
story “Whatever Next” by Jill Murphy which the children really 
enjoyed.  

 

We also had another visit from a furry friend this week! Lisa 
Sage (who lots of parents will know as she was a Key Person 
at Noah’s Ark for many years) came in with her dog Archie. 
The children were all really excited to meet him.  

 

Date for your diary: If you are free on Saturday 17th June 2-
4pm, St. Peter’s Church in Henleaze are running a Clothes 
Swap Event. Please see the leaflet attached for further infor-
mation if you are interested in going along.  

 

A reminder that we will be closed for Half Term next week 
and we will look forward to seeing everyone again on Monday 
5th June when we re-open.  

 

Have a lovely week,  

 

The Noah’s Ark Team 
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